## **DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF LANE COUNTY**

## CENTRAL COMMITTEE MINUTES

7/21/2011 — EWEB Building, Eugene

The regular monthly meeting of the Democratic Party of Lane County Central Committee, held in the EWEB Building on Thursday evening, July 21, 2011, was called to order at thirty-eight minutes past six p.m., Mr. Davis being in the Chair & noting a quorum, & Mr. Foster present as Secretary for Mr. Becker.

The Agenda was approved as distributed.

The previous minutes were approved as distributed.

The Treasurer delivered her report, which was accepted by the committee.

The Chair delivered a report on Executive Committee changes.

The Community Action Committee reported through Ms. Heermance a request for volunteers to staff the DPLC booth at the County Fair.

Mr. Reilly spoke about the Leaburg Fair.

The Chair spoke about our upcoming office party on August 4.

Ms. Heermance reported on the Office

Committee and asked for volunteers to help staff it.

Mr. Foster reported on the Young Oregon

Democrats of America and the Lane County Young

Democrats' activities.

The Executive Committee Meeting will be moved to the third Thursday in August (instead of the first). There will not be a Central Committee meeting in August.

Attorney General John Kroger will speak at our September Central Committee meeting. (This has since been rescheduled to October.)

Mr. Swanson spoke about an upcoming We The People event at LCC.

The Chair extended an invitation to all PCPs to discuss the direction of the Party.

Ms. Radtke extended an invitation to all PCPs to join her on Saturday, August 6, at her home on the coast for a lunch.

Ms. Arkin from the Oregon Toxics Alliance provided an update on the resolution passed by the Party to limit harmful pesticides.

Upon general consent, the Chair adjourned the meeting at eleven minutes past seven o'clock.

Signed:	Approved: / /
X . Andrew S. Becker Secretary	<u>X</u> .